
 1 

B Step-by-Step Guide: How to Advocate for Mural 
Recognition 
Help Make the USA 250th Anniversary Mural a National Commemorative Artwork 

The USA 250th Anniversary Mural is a powerful artistic tribute to America’s journey, celebrating Unity, 
Freedom, and Progress. By advocating for its official recognition, you can play a crucial role in preserving this 
national legacy. 

This guide provides clear steps on how to engage with lawmakers and spread awareness to ensure the mural 
is formally recognized as part of the USA 250th Anniversary celebration. 

 

1. Contacting Your Local, State, and Federal Representatives 

Find Your Representatives 

• To locate your representatives, visit: 
 house.gov/representatives/find-your-representative 

Enter your ZIP code to auto-populate the names and contact details of your elected officials. 

Ways to Contact Them 

• Email – Personalize a message using the provided template. 
• Phone Call – Speak directly with their office to express your support. 
• Letter – Send a printed request for recognition. 
• In-Person Visit – Schedule a meeting with their staff or attend a town hall. 

 

2. What to Say When Calling a Lawmaker’s Office 

When calling, be clear, concise, and polite. Use this script as a guideline: 

• Introduce Yourself: "Hello, my name is [Your Name], and I am a [Your City/State] resident." 
 

• State Your Purpose: "I’m calling to ask [Representative’s Name] to support the official recognition of 
the USA 250th Anniversary Mural as a national commemorative artwork." 
 

 

https://www.house.gov/representatives/find-your-representative
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Explain Why It Matters: 
 

• This mural is a symbol of Unity, Freedom, and Progress, aligning with the USA 250 celebration. 
• It serves as an educational and cultural landmark, preserving history for future generations. 
• It would inspire civic engagement and strengthen national heritage. 
 

• Ask for Action: "Would the Representative be willing to support or introduce a resolution recognizing 
the mural at the federal level?" 

• Thank Them: "I appreciate your time and support on this important initiative." 

 

3. How to Schedule a Meeting with a Congressional Representative or 
Staff 

Meeting with representatives or their staff is one of the most effective ways to advocate for mural 
recognition. 

Steps to Schedule a Meeting: 

Call or Email their office requesting an appointment. 
 

Mention you are advocating for the USA 250th Anniversary Mural’s official recognition. 
 

• Be Flexible – You may meet with legislative aides instead of the representative. 
• Prepare Talking Points – Have clear reasons why the mural deserves recognition. 
• Follow Up – Send a thank-you email and ask about any next steps. 
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4. Sample Social Media Posts & Hashtags 

Spread the word online! Use these pre-written posts to raise awareness: 

"The #USA250Mural is a tribute to our nation’s history, capturing the essence of Unity, Freedom, and 
Progress. Let’s make it an officially recognized artwork! Sign the petition today: [Insert Link] 
#NationalRecognition #ArtInHistory" 

"Join the movement to honor America’s 250th anniversary with an official commemorative mural! Contact 
your representatives and ask them to support national recognition. 🇺 

#USA250Mural #HistoricArt" 

"History, art, and innovation come together in the USA 250th Anniversary Mural. Let’s ensure its place in our 
national legacy!  

Sign the petition & take action now: [Insert Link] #ArtInHistory #NationalRecognition" 

Official Hashtags: 

• #USA250Mural 
• #NationalRecognition 
• #ArtInHistory 
• #HistoricArt 
• #Celebrate250 

 

5. FAQs: Why National Recognition Matters 

Q: Why should the mural be officially recognized? 
A: This mural represents the nation’s journey over 250 years, highlighting key moments of unity, freedom, and 
progress. Official recognition ensures its preservation and cultural significance for future generations. 

Q: How can I make the biggest impact? 
A: Contacting representatives, signing the petition, and sharing the campaign on social media are the most 
effective ways to support recognition efforts. 

Q: Can local governments support this effort too? 
A: Yes! Local councils and state legislatures can pass resolutions supporting the mural’s recognition at a 
national level. 
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Take Action Today! 

• Call and email your representatives. 
• Share the campaign on social media. 
• Sign and distribute the petition. 

Together, we can ensure that the USA 250th Anniversary Mural is recognized as a national symbol of 
America’s past, present, and future.  

 
Where to See the Mural: Visit USA250thAnniversaryMural.com to explore the full artwork, learn 
about its historical themes, and support its official recognition. 

 

 


